
Newsletter Friday 18th July 2025

Dear Year 6 Families,

It feels like just yesterday we were welcoming many of you through our school gates for the very 
first time, and now here we are, preparing to say our goodbyes as you embark on the exciting 
adventure of high school. It’s with a mixture of immense pride and a touch of sadness that I write 
this final newsletter message to you.

What a few days  it has been, celebrating your time with us! Your talent show was an absolute 
triumph, showcasing the incredible diverse skills and confidence you've all developed. From dance 
routines to hilarious sketches, you truly shone on stage, and it was a joy to see so many of you 
share your unique gifts.

Wednesday night’s leavers' party was a fantastic evening of fun, laughter, and dancing – a 
wonderful opportunity to create some final precious memories together as a year group. Seeing you 
all enjoying yourselves so much was brilliant. 

And today, our church service was a beautiful and reflective occasion. It was a chance to pause, 
give thanks for your journey with us, and look ahead to your bright futures. As you leave us, 
remember that you have all the skills you need to go to high school and beyond.  You are ready to 
take your shining light out into the wider world. 

You have all grown into remarkable young people, ready to embrace the challenges and 
opportunities that high school will bring. We've watched you develop academically, socially, and 
emotionally, and we are incredibly proud of the resilient, compassionate, and curious individuals 
you've become.

Please know that you will always be a part of our school family. We wish you every success and 
happiness in your next chapter. Go forward  with confidence, knowing you have a strong 
foundation beneath you.

To all our other wonderful families, 

Thank you, thank you,  thank you for your support over the last 12 months.  Educating children is a 
complex business that requires strong bonds and trust between school and home.  We are 
unendingly grateful. 

This sounds like we break up for summer today - we don't!!!!

See you Monday - bright eyed and ready to rock! 

Have a lovely weekend and Summer when it comes. 

Michaela M Underwood
Headteacher 

Don’t panic 
Jeremiah 29:11::

"For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper 
you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope

and a future.”

CLASS OF 2025



You can order school uniform 
online

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.u
k/greatmarsden 

Please ensure that all clothing 
and belongings have your child’s 

name in. Thank you

Warmer Weather
With the warmer weather hopefully staying a while longer, please ensure 
your child comes to school dressed appropriately. This includes bringing a 
sun hat if needed, applying sunscreen before school, and remembering a 
water bottle.

Change of address
Please ensure the school office has the most up-to-date phone 
numbers and addresses for parents/carers and emergency contacts. 
This information is crucial for the school's records.

Take what you need - Give when you can
The GMSJ food bank receives regular top-ups during the week, and we 
usually stock fresh items on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Due to the 
current warmer temperatures, items may have a shorter shelf life. We 
encourage you to visit the food bank specifically on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays to access the latest supplies. Please take what you need and 
give when you can and remember to be considerate to other people by not 
taking more than is needed.

We Are a Nut-Free School
Our school is completely nut-free. This means no nuts or nut products 
should be brought onto school grounds, including items like Nutella and 
other hazelnut spreads. We have several students and staff with severe 
allergies, and even a tiny amount of a nut product can cause a dangerous 
reaction. Your cooperation keeps everyone safe!

This weeks Medal Winners are:
Mirren - Year 1 - for super story writing
Haniya - Year 1 - for super story writing
Teddy - Year 2 - for delightful descriptive writing

A Farewell for Mrs. Walsh

Rather than gifts or flowers, Mrs. Walsh 
would be incredibly grateful for a donation 
made on her behalf to New Nepal Society 
Center. This is a charity she has visited 
many times and is very dear to her heart.  
Donations can be handed into the office or 
arranged using details on their website.

If you'd like to say goodbye in person, you 
can find her during the Mini Marsden 
sessions on Tuesday mornings (8:45 AM - 
10:00 AM in the hall) or after Celebration 
worship every Friday.

Lost Property

Our lost property is located at the school 
entrance. We currently have a large collection of 
jumpers and cardigans, along with many other 
items.

If your child is missing something, please stop by 
and take a look. Any items remaining by the end of 
the summer term will be laundered and added to 
our clothing rails for those in need.

School's Out for Summer!

Just a friendly reminder: school 
finishes at 2:00 PM this 
Tuesday for the summer holidays. 
Please make sure your child is 
collected promptly at that time.

Dates for your Diary

22nd July 2pm School closes for Summer Break
3rd September 8.45am School re-opens 

A Huge Thank You to Our Friends Group!

We want to send a massive shoutout to all the 
incredible members of our Friends Group! 
Your dedication and hard work in planning and 
organizing the Year 6 Leavers Party – and 
everything else you've done throughout the 
year – is so incredibly appreciated. Thank you 
for all your time and effort!

Farewell, Year 6!

We want to extend a 
massive goodbye and the 
very best of luck to all our 
Year 6 leavers! We'll miss 
you!

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/greatmarsden
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/greatmarsden




Here are some pictures of 
Year 3 doing their preparing 
and tasting for their seasonal 
tarts in DT - food fortnight :) 



YR3 performed their 
"Spider and the Fly" 
poems using 
actions.





Year 4 have designed 
and made biscuits for 
Food Fortnight. We had 
to consider our target 
audience, budget and 
packaging when 
redesigning the basic 
biscuit recipe. We learnt 
that sticking to a budget 
is a lot more difficult than 
we thought and you 
definitely need more than 
one spoon of icing for 12 
biscuits!



Children in Reception class had 
lots of fun last week making their 
very own vegetable soup! All 
children had to use their cutting 
skills to prepare the vegetables 
ready to be boiled in the kitchen. 
We used potatoes, carrots, swede 
and cream to make a delicious 
vegetable soup which all the 
children tried. Some liked it, some 
didn't and some loved it but we 
were really proud of them all for 
giving it a go. 














